
From: David Herres [david@electriciansparadise.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 10:19 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Opposed to Northern Pass 
 
This is to register my strong opposition to Northern Pass. It is a bad idea for the state, unwanted by a 
majority of the population. The promise of jobs and inexpensive electricity is pure illusion and we all 
know it. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Herres 
 
Clarksville, NH 
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